
From: Mary Parish   
Sent: 22 September 2022 20:28 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning objection  
 
 
 
Dear planning inspector, 
  
I am writing to object to this planning application S62A/22/0007. A development in this location is 
unsuitable. 
  
The infrastructure of the roads leading into and out of Elsenham are not suitable for any more 
development in this area.  The roads are already very congested in and out of the village. Resulting 
in long queues at Grove Hill. Another development within the village is only going to add to this 
problem. 
  
The village has already accommodated hundreds of new homes over the last five years, and it has 
had a massive impact on the character of the village. 
  
With this proposed development a concern is the large number of cars that already park along 
Henham Road during school hours, which has only escalated as the village has grown. Where are 
these cars going to park? A development in this location is only going to cause more issues with 
safety along this road, which is already dangerous during drop off and Collection times at the 
school.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mary Dale-Cooke 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




